
23-JUL-1996

((PAMPHLET))

500 mL

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 2,4-D 200 g/L

present as dimethylamine

CO-OP (R)
LAWN WEED KILLER LIQUID

Controls Dandelions and Plantain

READ THE LABEL AND ATTACHED PAMPHLET BEFORE USING

CAUTION       POISON

REG. NO. 8469
P.C.P. ACT

Interprovincial Cooperative Limited,
P.O. Box 1050, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan S7K 3M9

Winnipeg    Mississauga      Montreal     Moncton

Lawn Weed Killer

Unique measuring device is permanently attached to bottle control
for easy measuring of exact amount of pesticide required. Read
precautions and directions on label.

1. Remove red cap.

2. Squeeze very gently to fill measuring cup to desired
level-squeeze gently.



3. Pour measured amount directly into sprayer.  Bottle can be
turned upside down safely - only the liquid in the measuring
cup will pour out.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid contact with
skin, eyes or clothing. Protective Clothing and Equipment: Wear
long-sleeved shirt, long pants, socks, shoes and
chemical-resistant (e.g., rubber) gloves. Operator-use
Precautions: Rinse gloves before removal. Wash hands before
eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the toilet. If pesticide
penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash thoroughly and
put on clean clothing.  Remove clothing and launder separately
before reuse, and promptly and thoroughly wash hands and exposed
skin with soap and water, then shower. Re-use gloves for
pesticide application only. General Precautions: Bent grasses and
legumes are susceptible to 2,4-D.  Use about 1/2 the rate
recommended on bent grasses.  Do not spray when windy.  Measure
quantities carefully.  DO NOT GUESS.  Clean equipment before and
after use.  Do not freeze.

Re-entry Interval for Turf: Do not allow people (other than
applicator) or pets on treatment area during application. Do not
enter treated areas until spray has thoroughly dried.

DIRECTIONS:

For control of dandelions, plantain and other weeds susceptible
to 2,4-D use 75 mL in 10 litres of water per 100 m2.  Use a
pressure sprayer with coarse spray or a watering can with a fine
spray.

Maximum Application Frequency for Turf: For good turf/lawn
management, normally two applications per year per treatment site
are adequate. This does not include spot treatments.

FIRST AID:

If in eyes rinse with water for 15 minutes. If on skin wash off
with soap and water. If swallowed induce vomiting (use syrup of
ipecac) and obtain medical attention or contact a poison control
centre.

(R) T.M. Reg’d.



(( LABEL ))

Lawn Weed Killer

LIQUID

Controls Dandelions and Plantain

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  2,4-D 200g/L

present as dimethylamine

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION      POISON

REG. NO.:  8469
P.C.P. ACT

Interprovincial Cooperative Limited,
P.O. Box 1050, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG    MISSISSAUGA      MONTREAL     MONCTON

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management



Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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